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It has been lovely catching up with all our families the week 

and hearing about all the exciting and interesting things you 

have all been doing to keep busy. We love seeing all your pho-

tos and hope you like this weeks newsletter—see if you can 

spot some of your friends!  The staff in school have been 

keeping busy as well and miss you all. We have not set class 

home learning for the Easter break but have published some 

suggested Easter themed activities for you if you would like to 

have a go. Keep sending us some pictures of the things you 

are doing!  We are busily sorting out class emails for after the 

holiday so you will be able to send your teachers messages 

and photos.  Have a very happy Easter, love from the Hindlip 

and Tibberton Team. 



A Prayer from Reverend David  

We are not people of fear: 

we are people of courage. 

We are not people who protect our own safety: 

we are people who protect our neighbours' safety. 

We are not people of greed: 

we are people of generosity. 

We are your people God, 

giving and loving, 

wherever we are, 

whatever it costs 

For as long as it takes 

wherever you call us 

Amen. 

Love and prayers, Reverend David Morris 


